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Building Inspections - Re: Rosa true Fire permit 140 park st

From:  <brian@allelectricme.com>

To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/21/2016 12:03 PM

Subject: Re: Rosa true Fire permit 140 park st

Fire alarm cost $12,679.00
‘Sent from Outlook

From: Building Inspections

Sent: Monday, March 21, 11:52 AM

Subject: Re: Rosa true Fire permit 140 park st
To: Brian Lafrance

Brian,

Could you please provide the "Cost of Work" on your "Fire Alarm Permit Application” so that it
can be entered into our system. We base our permit fees on that cost of work. Please forward
this amount to buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov. as soon as possible as this is holding up
the entering of your application. Thanks!

Doreen

>>> "Brian Lafrance" <brian@allelectricme.com> 3/15/2016 11:01 AM >>>

Sec attached fire alarm permit for 140 park st

Brian Lafrance
A.L.L.—Eiectric LLC
30 Bath Rd Unit #2
Brunswick ME 04011
207-406-2568
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